
Short Ad: Criminal Justice One-Year Non-Tenure-Track position 

The Department of Political Science and Criminal Justice at the University of South Alabama invites 
applications for a one-year (9-month), non-tenure-track Visiting Professor position in Criminal Justice to 
begin August 14, 2025. Applicants should possess an earned doctoral degree in Criminal Justice, 
Criminology, or a related field, but ABDs near completion will be considered. Any selected candidate 
should have degree in hand before the start date of the position. Candidates should be able to teach 
courses across the criminal justice curriculum, including in the core areas of corrections, courts, policing, 
and criminology, and also offer upper-level electives and topical courses. 
 
 
For more information, see the following link: 
https://www.southalabama.edu/departments/academicaffairs/resources/academicaffairspostings/cj-new-
asstprofofinstruction.pdf 
 
Applications received by Friday, May 16, 2025, will receive full consideration. The search committee will 
decide whether to consider applications received after that date. The position remains open until filled. 
 
The University of South Alabama is an EO/AA Employer 
Minorities/Females/Veterans/Disabilities/Sexual Orientation/Gender Identity. 
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